
Dear Parents/Carers , 

 

Don’t forget to donate to children in need today. Here is a reminder of the just 
giving page details  
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/BBCCiNPrimary 
 

Well done Fox Class on another week of remote learning. Your google class-
room skills are really impressive. We can’t wait to  have you back in school on 
Tuesday!  
If your child is in squirrel class, don’t forget to log your child into google classroom. The class code was 
emailed the other day. Once signed in, have a go at the practice task.  
 
We also are hoping to be able to use the ‘google meet’ function to set up our parents evening conver-
sations. Watch this space…. 
 
We are really sad today to be saying goodbye to Sharon, who works for Chartwells, and comes into 
school to finish cooking our school meals and dish them up. She has worked in the school for several 
years and knows the children really well. We wish her well in her new job and hope she will come back 
to visit us sometimes.  
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Children in Need 

We had great fun this morning, joining in with Joe Wicks in the final workout of his 24hour PE chal-

lenge. There were also some fantastic children in need outfits.  
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Remembrance Day 

We held our own act of Remembrance at 11am on 11th. We stopped and gathered together in and 

near the spiritual garden. Archie and Lily from Owl Class read for us. We kept 2 minutes silence and 

listened to the Last Post. Hazel and Kaiden placed remembrance poppies by our large cross to help us 

reflect and remember. 

 

 

Collective Worship  

 

The themes for next week is “Committed to creating a 

fairer world”.  It is also anti-bullying week. We will be 

thinking about the example of Rosa Parks who was com-

mitted to standing up against unfairness and equality, of 

which bullying is an example. We will also look at how a 

better world  can be created through education and fair 

trade.  

Our verse for the week is  Matthew 7:12 “So in every-

thing, do to others what you would have them do to you” 
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Achievers  

Fox Class - we wanted to celebrate some of your achievements from your home 

learning 

Well done Elodie, for your efforts in your baking and your 

origami foxes and well done to Fletcher for writing some in-

structions for lunch that were of a really high standard as 

well as your poster about the body. Well done Summer and 

Emily for submitting so much work.  So many of you have 

impressed us with your work on google classroom.  

 

 

 

 

The drizzle didn't stop us getting together outside 

to celebrate in school . Well done to:       

          

 Nelly, Izy, Gully and Freya from Squirrel Class 

 

Mahdi, Oscar 

and Morgan 

from Owl Class 

Nelly’s Poem.

Rain 

Pitter patter 

Splash in muddy puddles 

Pitter patter  

Rain 

Morgan and Oscar have 

written excellent formal 

letters of complaint. 

They have used strong 

words to great effect.  
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